
 

 
 

 

 

 

May 4, 2018 

Kelley Soper 

Twin Ridges Home Study Charter School  

111 New Mohawk Road  

Nevada City, CA 95959 

 

RE: Recent Lead testing at water fixtures in Twin Ridges Home Study Charter School 

Dear Ms. Soper: 

I am pleased to inform you that all the locations tested at Twin Ridges Home Study Charter 
School are in compliance with acceptable lead levels. There was no detectable lead in any of 
the samples tested. Attached to this letter is the Lead Sampling Plan for lead testing in the 
water. The laboratory results are also included. There is nothing further that needs to be done at 
this point. Please feel to contact me if you or anyone on your staff would like to go over the 
laboratory results. 

   

If you have any questions, please call me at 530-273-6869. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fred Waymire 

Treated Water Superintendent 


